


The Commission's proactive approach involves the combined work of its investigative 

operations (including, in particular, the Commission's Strategic Intelligence and Research 

Unit) and the work of its Corruption Prevention Division. As the third dot point to 

Recommendation 1 reflects, public discussion or exposure of the methodologies, systems and 

processes used by the Commission in proactively exercising its jurisdiction needs to be limited 

or at a "high level" in order to ensure that the integrity and effectiveness of its operations is 

maintained. 

Accordingly, in relation to the Commission's future Annual Reports, I will ensure that the 

necessary steps are taken to implement Recommendation 1. 

Yours sincerely 

� Hon Peter Hall QC 
Chief �ommissioner 
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